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On Wednesday, June 28, Bank of McKenney and Citizens Community Bank announced an agreement 

to merge the two community banks to create an entity with approximately $447 million in assets. The 

combined bank, which will be rebranded, will combine the Bank of McKenney?s branches, which range 

from Dinwiddie to Chesterfield on the southside of Richmond, with Citizens Community Bank?s 

branches, which includes locations in South Hill, Gasburg and Boydton, as well as three branches 

across the state line in North Carolina.

Williams Mullen?s Community Banking team consisting of Scott Richter, Ben McCall, Christina 

Edwards, Nona Massengill and Anna Derewenda represented Bank of McKenney in the deal.

To read the full press release, click here.

To read an article on the merger from Richmond BizSense, click here.
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